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Summer Trimester, Graduate Taught Grade Approvals Process Revised Dates 
 
This email has been circulated to: Heads of Schools, School Administrators, School 
Managers 
 
 
CC: Deans of Programmes, Graduate School Directors, VPs for Teaching and Learning, 
College Office Directors and staff 
 
Dear Colleagues 
 
In light of ongoing Covid-19 circumstances and to facilitate faculty, staff and students, the 
Graduate Taught Grade Approvals Process dates for the Summer trimester have been 
adjusted by two weeks. 
 
The revised dates, as approved by Academic Council Committee on Examinations (ACCE), 
are now available on the Assessment website. These dates are to provide additional time 
and flexibility throughout the process for faculty and staff. 
 
We ask that you please circulate the new dates to colleagues in your Schools and 
Programmes as required. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns in relation to the adjusted dates and a particular 
cohort of students, please contact assessment@ucd.ie. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Karen McHugh 
Director of Assessment 
UCD Registry 

 

 

assessment@ucd.ie 

 

Tierney Building 
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